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Date 24 June 2013

From Jo Daniels

To Leigh Spencer, Team Leader - Rail, Queensland 

Competition Authority

Email leigh.spencer@qca.org.au

Dear Leigh

Anglo American submissions on the June GAPE DAAU

Anglo American Metallurgical Coal Pty Ltd (Anglo American) has reviewed the amendments that Aurizon 

Network Pty Ltd (Aurizon Network) has made in its June Draft Amending Access Undertaking for the 

Goonyella to Abbot Point Expansion Reference Tariff (June GAPE DAAU).  

Anglo American does not believe that Aurizon Network has addressed any of the suggestions raised by 

Anglo American in its supplementary submission to the Queensland Competition Authority, submitted 10 

May 2013.  As such, Anglo American does not support the June GAPE DAAU and reiterates the comments 

made in its supplementary submission.

Regards


